


members of the missions. Finland also wishes to emphasize the importance of co-operation 
on security matters, not only at the international but also at the national level, between the 
missions and the competent local authorities. 

The Permanent Mission of Finland to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity to 
renew to the United Nations Office of Legal Affairs the assurance of its highest 
consideration. 

New York, 13 May 2022 
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